
By email 
 
Dear Sarah, 
 
 I am writing in support of the purchase of Dundonald Castle Visitors Centre by the Friends of 
Dundonald Castle.  This organisation has been instrumental in improving the facilities at the castle, 
and has played a huge role in bringing the castle to a wider audience. They do a superb job of 
interacting with Dundonald Primary, with many hands-on activities offered to the children.  There 
has been a real push to make the castle a focal point of the village once again, with community 
events being held on a regular basis, for all ages.  It would be great for the village, as well as for the 
local area, if the charity owned the land and the Visitors Centre, and was able to build on the success 
it has already achieved. I do hope you will consider this proposal favourably.   
 
Kind regards, 
 

, Dundonald  
 


